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School holiday fun at the library

Have your say

Stay up-to-date on what everyone’s talking about by registering 
for our weekly update.  Delivered directly to your in-box, our 
weekly “News Wrap” email gives you a snapshot of our latest 
projects and initiatives, in less than 5 minutes. Along with news 
about roads, rates and rubbish, find out about our environment, 
local arts and culture, playgrounds and sports grounds, projects 
that are open for feedback, and everything in between.  
Visit www.midcoast.nsw.gov.au/everyday for more information 
and to subscribe.

Get your weekly news update

Careers at Council

Intended pesticide application

Heavy rainfall in many parts of the region over the past 4 weeks 
has taken a significant toll on our roads and bridges. While our 
crews continue to repair damage and address potholes in some 
of our hardest-hit areas, it is important that motorists remain alert 
to hazards on our roads, drive to the conditions, and slow down. 
When approaching river and creek crossings, please be aware 
that water levels in upper reaches of the Manning River remain 
high, and it can take days for floodwaters to move downstream. 
Watch for rising levels and never attempt to drive through 
floodwater.
To help us prioritise repairs on our roads and divert crews 
accordingly, please report damage by using the Report and 
Request form on our website: www.midcoast.nsw.gov.au/report 
or call 7955 7777. 

Take care on our roads

We are seeking suitably qualified people to fill the roles of:
•	 Companion Animals Officer
•	 Customer Services Officers - Forster & Taree
•	 Domestic Assistants - Forster
•	 Environmental Health Officers
•	 Rangers
•	 Support Worker - Disability Services

Visit our website for further information and to apply.

We are seeking community feedback on:
•	 Draft Fees & Charges - Hire of Council Chambers
•	 Draft Councillor Expenses and Facilities Policy
•	 Draft Community Donations Policy
•	 Hawks Nest rezoning proposal and planning agreement
•	 Wingham CBD beautification project
•	 Planning Proposal - Lake Street Forster

Visit the Have Your Say page on our website for further info.

The Summer Holiday Program is underway across all library 
locations and is jam-packed with fun for kids of all ages.
From movie screenings, science exploration, kids bingo, bee hotel 
and Bunnings workshops, as well as arts and craft, everyone is 
excited to be able to welcome kids back into the libraries again for 
our school holiday program.
All events are COVID safe with full supervision and social 
distancing rules will apply, with parents and carers asked to 
follow directions from staff at each event.
All event information can be found on the libraries website  
www.midcoastlibraries.com.au
If you’re interested in signing your child/children up for an 
event, we’d suggest you get in quickly as spaces are limited and 
bookings are essential.

We have instructed Local Pest Experts to carry out pesticide 
applications in the Gloucester region, which are scheduled to be 
carried out during February and March 2021.
Pesticides are being used for spiders, rodents and cockroaches. 
Pesticide products will be applied to Council structures including 
public buildings.
Pesticides used will be selected from: Biflex Aquamax insecticide, 
Synergy Pro ant bait, Starrdust Pro, Maxforce Gold Gel, 
Enviromax Deltamethrin, Temprid 75, Termidor.
Residents (including pets) are advised not to enter the premises 
through any treated areas until the pesticides used have dried, 
or any special instructions advised on the notice erected on the 
day(s) of treatment. 
For any further information please contact Council’s Salesyards 
Officer & Trades Team Leader - West, Bruce Sun on 6538 5250.


